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August 31, 2015 
 
Board of Directors 
International Code Council 
500 New Jersey Avenue, NW 
6th Floor 
Washington, DC  20001 
 
RE:    ICC Chapter Recognition 

New Hampshire Fire Prevention Society 
 
Dear Directors of the International Code Council 
 
This letter is written on behalf of the New Hampshire Fire Prevention Society in 
support of their efforts to be recognized as a Chapter affiliated with the International 
Code Council. 
 
This is an exciting time for the State of New Hampshire as this move by the NH Fire 
Prevention Society to seek ICC membership shows how the building officials and the 
fire services are fostering better educational and working relationships to provide our 
residents with enhanced and consistent code enforcement.   In fact, NHFPS would be 
the first fire service discipline within the State of NH to attain ICC Chapter 
recognition. 
 
As President of the New Hampshire Building Officials Association, a Chapter in good 
standing with the International Code Council, I request that the Board of Directors 
welcome the NH Fire Prevention Society members into the ICC as a membership 
chapter, with all rights and privileges afforded. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely 
 

Carrie Rouleau-Cote  
Carrie Rouleau-Cote, President 
NHBOA@comcast.net  
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